
 

 

Has your child got a new gaming console, phone, 

tablet or laptop for Christmas? 

Do you know you can set up parent settings on 

all online devices and even games that are 

played online too? 

Parental controls allow you to keep your child 

safe online. 

We can help! 

Come and join our online safety workshop with 

your devices and we can help set them up. 

 

 

 

 

TUESDAY  17th January2:30 – 3:30pm 

Please contact the office for details. 

Primary School Admissions 

for September 2023 must 

be applied for by the 15th 

January. 

You can apply online at: 

https://www.gov.uk/schoo

ls-admissions/how-to-

apply 

or call at the school office 

who will be happy to help 

https://www.gov.uk/schools-admissions/how-to-apply
https://www.gov.uk/schools-admissions/how-to-apply
https://www.gov.uk/schools-admissions/how-to-apply


 

The revamped school library is now open with lots 

of new books, from fiction to non-fiction, novels 

to encyclopaedias. 

Please ask your class teacher how to borrow 

books from the library. 

 

 

 

  

A great big thank you to St Luke’s Church for 

donating the lovely Hampers to our families. 

Language classes will begin on Thursday 12th 

January from 9:30 – 11:30 every week for 6 weeks 

in the school hall. Please come and join us. 

We are awaiting the dates for this but if you 

would like to join one running at Children’s Centre 

please let me know and I will send a referral form. 

Any Questions feel free to ask! 

Thank you Miss Dean 

 

Attendance 

We have quite a few illnesses please 

make sure you seek medical advice and 

ring school if your child is absent so we 

can authorise! 

Reception 93.2% 

Year 1  94% 

Year 2 94.4% 

Year 3 93% 

Year 4 91% 

Year 5 93.4% 

Year 6 95.4% 

OVERALL 93.5% 
 

WE ARE STILL NOT HITTING 

OUR 96% TARGET 

Please can we remind all 

parents, that we need to 

adhere to the school 

uniform policy even in 

winter. This includes shoes. 

School shoes can be 

changed into before school 

starts but no trainers, 

wellingtons and clumpy 

boots 


